
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Skipton              Term:   Spring 2    2019        Topic:   On the Move!  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
So what have we been up to: 

English: We have been on a train ride through 

our story this term and have used our 

imaginations to think how it would feel travelling 

on a train and what we might see? 

Maths: Time and money for us this term. We 

learnt to tell the time to o’clock and half-past, 

order coins and notes and found the coins to 

make a total too. 

Geography: We have now mastered and so 

have the adults naming the 7 continents and 5 

oceans of the world and then locating them on 

a map. 

Football: This term we have been very lucky to 

have had football coaching from Craig from 

Reading Football Club, you should see our 

dribbling skills! 

Life Lessons: Emotions and feelings have been 

our focus this term, learning to understand that 

we all show a range of emotions and that it is 

good to know how they make us feel. 

Skipton’s Magic Moments 

Katie: You have settled so well into Skipton, 

making lots of friends and working hard every 

day – well done! 

Bobbi: Thank you for always welcoming the 

adults with a cheery good-morning each day. It 

certainly makes us smile! 

Ethan: Your sentence writing has really 

improved, so many great ideas and 

remembering finger-spaces too, wow! 

Alex: You are always there to make sure your 

friends are okay, offering to help them if they 

are sad or struggling - thank-you! 

Harvey: What would I do without you helping 

me in maths, you are, as you say my Maths 

Genius! 

Joe: In our Life-Lessons Joe, you could show 

everyone how the different emotions would look 

and how they make us feel, great acting skills! 

Christian: You are so brave with your spelling, 

trying hard each day with your phonics and 

spelling words on your own. We are so proud! 

Connor: Thank you for helping me, show 

everyone in the class the different activities and 

then making sure they all got it right! 

Amber: You are so fast and you have shone in 

football this term, you have great control and 

shooting skills! 

Kurt: Again your knowledge of trains has been 

astonishing, who knew there were so many 

stations! 

Dante: You have the most amazing imagination, 

your sentences in English, have blown me away! 

  

                                                     

 

                            

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

 Tuesday 23rd April -  First Day back of term 5 

 Monday 6th – May Bank Holiday 

 Wednesday 15th May – SAPs Parent’s Evening 

3.15pm – 7.00pm 

 Friday 24th May – Last Day of Term 5 

 Monday 3rd June – First Day back term 6 

 Saturday 8th June – Castlefest – School Fete 

 Wednesday 12th June – Kids Day Out – Marwell 

Zoo (later finish) 

 Tuesday 25th June – Primary Sports Day 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

Just look at the photos of us from when the lady and 

gentlemen from the Pentathlon team were in and 

when we enjoyed Volley Ball. Look at Katie spelling 

her name too, amazing! 

 

 


